
 

 

WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT NEWS 
December 12, 2019 

 
To:   Workforce Development Students, Parents, Supporters and Staff 
From:   Mr. Jeff Keck, Career Connections Coordinator, Vermilion High School 
 
 
The following activities are scheduled for this winter. Please make every effort to attend these 
events to complete your Related Class requirements. 
 
January 2020 Field Trip Schedule 
Lorain County Community College - Date TBA 
Ohio Business College  January 10, 2020 9:00 AM 
 
January 2020 Speakers 
Ohio Technical College  January 7, 2020 8:30 AM 
 
“Students Pursuing Excellence” 
Each month the Workforce Development Program will feature a student or students that have 
been “Pursuing Excellence”. This month we would like to recognize the following students. 
 

NOVEMBER  S.T.R.I.V.E. STUDENT OF THE MONTH 
PAUL TRAGER 

Paul Trager has been chosen as the Rotary Club STRIVE Student of the Month of November. 
Paul is a senior and an active member of the STRIVE Program. He has participated in the “Real 
World - Real Money” program and the “Career Fair” during the 3 years that he has been in the 
Workforce Program. Paul is one of our most hardworking students, and is currently finished with 
all of his coursework. He has been employed by Wendy’s for over a year; his managers give him 
glowing evaluations. 
 

WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT STUDENT OF THE MONTH OF NOVEMBER 
TRENTON WITTER 

The Workforce Development Program would like to recognize Trenton Witter as November’s 
student to the month. Trenton is ready to get to work each and every day and consistently 
achieves his goals for work completion. Trenton has had a very positive attitude this school year 
and is very motivated to complete all of his classes. 
 

WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT ACCOMPLISHMENTS 
84% of our students are employed in the workforce! 

 
Senior Katie Taylor will begin the State Tested Nurses Assistant (STNA) 

class at EHOVE Career Center in January 
 

THE WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT STAFF AND STUDENTS WISH EVERYONE 
A HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON!! 


